Learn about SFPUC’s
Local Water Resources Plan! e
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The San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) is developing a plan to
diversify and increase sources of local water in order to supplement our primary
supplies and ensure reliable, high quality drinking water in the event of a major
earthquake, drought, or other emergency. Our goal is to reduce San Francisco's
dependence on the Hetch Hetchy supply through a variety of methods including
conservation, recycling, the tapping of potable groundwater from a natural
underground aquifer, and possibly desalination.

From September through November 2006, SFPUC staff would welcome the
opportunity to meet with interested organizations in San Francisco to present the
proposed options for supplementing the Hetch Hetchy supply, answer questions,
obtain feedback, and discuss ways for the public to participate in the development of
projects.

To schedule a presentation about SFPUC's local water resources plan to
your neighborhood, community, or professional organization in San
Francisco, please contact Hope Road Consulting at (415) 882-4673, or by
email at johanna@hoperoadconsulting.org.




